
Council to Acquire Land for Depot in Foster 

In the closed session of its 29 February 2020 Meeting, Council resolved that “If still on the 
market, pursue the acquisition of 4-6 Power Street, Foster…for not more than the valuation.” 

Council has now had its offer for the land accepted by the vendor. 

The strategic land purchase will facilitate the relocation of the Foster works depot from 24-26 
Pioneer Street as the current site that has been problematic given its close proximity to the 
schools and CBD. 

The relocation of the Foster works depot to the new site in Power Street will not occur until the 
Foster Structure Plan review is complete in 2020/21 as this exercise will determine the best use 
for the land at 24-26 Pioneer Street. 

More information will be released after settlement. 
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